
 

The President 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr Leonid Kostyuchenko 
President  
Federation Automobile d’Ukraine 

 

Paris, 24 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear President, dear Leonid, 
 
Having heard the news this morning about Russia's attack on Ukraine, and in particular the 
bombing of Kiev, I wanted to make sure that you and the entire team of the Automobile 
Federation of Ukraine are safe and well.  
 
You can be assured of my full support and that of the FIA. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
for any help you may need. 
 
I sincerely hope that this situation will improve as quickly as possible without any harm to the 
civilian population. 
 
With my most heartfelt wishes for your safety and health, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mohammed ben Sulayem 

 
 
 
 
 


